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Beachwood Breeze

P.O. Box 17385, Jacksonville, FL  32245
Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
www.Neighborhoodlink.com/Beachwood
November 2023
Email: BeachwoodCivicAsssoc@Gmail.com

Facebook Info:  Beachwood Neighborhood, Jacksonville, FL
VICE PRESIDENT POSITION HAS BEEN FILLED
We want to welcome Mrs. SHELLY BLAKE as the new Vice President for the Beachwood Civic Association.  The Vice President assists in conducting the civic meetings if the President is absent.  If you have lived in the subdivision for some time or a new resident and want to have an impact on how matters are addressed and resolved, please make plans to attend the next civic meeting to meet the new President, Trumaine Cyprian and Jean Everson, the Treasurer and Shelly Blake.
NEW RESIDENTS IN BEACHWOOD- Welcome!  This is the monthly newsletter to communicate what’s happening in the subdivision.  Also, to advise neighbors on how to get involved by volunteering and attending the civic meetings.  You do not have to be a home owner to be an active member of the Beachwood Civic Association (BCA) and attend the monthly civic meetings.  To become an Officer for the BCA you would need to own property in Beachwood.
**SECRETARY POSITION NEEDS TO BE FILLED **
Please think about helping fill this position to complete the BCA Officer List.  No previous experience is required.  If you know how to type, use a PC with access to Word and write down the notes during the monthly meetings, you would be perfect for this job.  It is a wonderful way to help your community!
LANDSCAPE BIDS FOR THE TWO ISLANDS
We are still in the process of collecting bids from Landscape Companies to handle the monthly upkeep for the two islands along Beachwood Blvd.  Hopefully, we will have a contract in place soon.  If you have time, feel free to help out and pick up the trash along Beachwood Blvd.  Your efforts are truly appreciated!
MEMBERSHIP DUES

At this time, only 55 homes have contributed to the BCA out of 323 homes.  A goal of 100 would allow more improvements to the two medians.  We did discuss installing an irrigation system since the 
shrubs are dying. The funds collected in the yearly Beachwood Civic Association drive are used for the following purposes:  rental of the Post Office Box, JEA bill for lights, SunBiz fees, palm tree trimming, new mulch along the two islands (typically after hurricane season), landscape maintenance at the two islands.  Also, the lighting sensor at the entrance signs may need to be replaced & printing and paper for the newsletters
ENTRANCE SIGN IMPOVEMENT
Trumaine Cyprian, the President, went the extra mile to obtain matching paint colors to paint the EAST entrance sign into Beachwood.  Now the two signs match in color and enhances the entrance into our subdivision.
                                 Our Next Meeting 


       Will be held on Tuesday, November 21st at 7:00 pm 

at the Community Center located at 

11758 Marina Drive (across from basketball courts)

Please come out and meet us!
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - - - - - - - -
Beachwood Civic Association Membership Drive
Dues are the easiest way to help your neighborhood.  Paying is easy!  You may send a Check to the PO address at the top of this page, bring Cash to a BCA meeting, or send electronically via Cash App or PayPal (look for the Beachwood Civic Assoc email).  The yearly dues are only $50.00 payable to the “Beachwood Civic Association”.  Simply fill out the bottom portion to mail in or provide the same information with your electronic payment, particularly name and Beachwood address.                                     
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
          Beachwood Membership Dues   >  mail to B.C.A., P.O. Box 17385, Jacksonville, FL 32245
Name:    ________________________________________________________        Amount:   $ _____________   
Address: ______________________________________________________________________  
               ______________________________________________________________________
THANK YOU in advance for making a difference!

